



 John Fisher Stakeholder Committee Minutes

[bookmark: _GoBack]February 26th, 2018
6:00 pm 
Teleconference

Committee Members: Steve Shaw (Chair), Mohammed Al-Gailani, Hasan Abuyusuf, Sherry Pike, Leila Girdhar-Hill, Marlene Harroun, Mariam Roghani, Cindy Fraiser, Rebecca O, Kam Ma, Jackie Chan, Mark Gallow, Maria Cristina Cuervo, Julia Norman

Regrets: Keith McLean, Tanya Razek

1. Update – Status and next stages of work – KG Group
The tiebacks are complete and the shoring and excavation work is expected to be done by the end of the week. The crane is expected to arrive either the weekend of March 10th or the weekend of March 17th. KG Group will know better by the end of this week and they will notify the committee of the exact date. A letter will also be sent out to the school community and all of the neighbours.
C. Cuervo inquired about whether or not the street would be closed while the crane was being set up? J. Chan indicated that only local traffic would be allowed between Erskine and Young St. on both the Saturday and the Sunday while the crane was being delivered and that there would be police on site.

2. Update - Key issues identified through KG website – KG Group
No issues have been reported. 
M. Harroun indicated that she had received one email regarding a truck entering the site westbound on Erskine, this was addressed. It was a new driver to the site and they were not aware of the rules and regulations. He is now aware and the issue has been corrected.
J. Chan reminded the group of the agreed upon method of communication – there have been occasions where the traffic controllers or construction staff have been yelled at by parents. Whether or not this is true the communication tools need to be used instead of communicating directly with the workers.
ACTION: M. Harroun to put on the website to share the method of communication to the school community again. 

3. Update - Key issues identified through TDSB email address - TDSB
No issues have been reported.
4. Future Meeting Dates - ALL
The next meeting will be held on March 29, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. in room 17 or via teleconference if no new agenda items are submitted.




